
1

From:
Sent: 25 May 2022 09:16
To:
Cc:

Subject: Support for the community plan

I just want to reiterate my support for the community plan for the brewery site as opposed to the dense 
development proposed. The secondary school has been proved to be unnecessary and it seems a crime to lose the 
playing fields forever. 
I have absolutely no objection to development per se but it is so important to get this right. It will either enhance or 
ruin the area. Please listen to the local community association who have given so much thought to what would be 
right for Mortlake. 
Thanks for your consideration. 
Frances Feehan  
Mortlake High Street resident  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


